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1. We have started to reserve 2012 dates for the DART 
System.  Please request the units though the DART System 
quick link that is on the homepage of the PANWTF website. 
If you are having any problems submitting a request, please 
contact me at the     570-568-0839 or e-mail me at 
sletterman@windstream.net.

2. I am in the process of getting up-to-date figures on the Super 
Fund money spent in PA.  Bob is helping to gathering that 
info.

3. Setting up a reservation request link for the BB gun trailer 
like we have for the DART System.  I will e-mail everyone 
when we can start to take requests.  There will only be one 
trailer and it will be stored at Russ Wagner’s home which is 
close to the center of the state.  

4. We still have direct link spots available for advertisement on 
the homepage of our website.  
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